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SAT’s breakfast 
 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will know, next week beginning Monday 9th May is SAT’s week for our Year 6’s. During 
this week the children will take part in a series of statutory assessments from Monday – 
Thursday. To support with this, we are offering a breakfast club, free of charge, for all of our 
Year 6 children.  
The breakfast club will start at 8am on Monday 9th May and run until Thursday 12th May. 
We kindly ask you to drop your children off at the entrance door to the hall. The children will be 
given a hot breakfast option each day. After they have eaten, they will take part in a range of 
mindfulness and calming activities to support and calm them. 
We strongly advise you to send your child to breakfast club, as this also ensures that all the 
children are in school on time and ready for their assessments.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip by Friday 6th May latest.  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Moody. 

 
My child (name) ……………………………………… will be attending SAT’s breakfast club. 
 
Please tick an option below as applicable for each day. If your child does not eat meat, then please 
select the Quorn option. 

 Day: Sausage cob Quorn sausage cob Bacon cob 

Monday    

Tuesday    

Wednesday    

Thursday    


